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December 9, 2011

Federal Communications Commission (FCC)
Attn: Low Power FM Administrator
445 12th Street SW, Washington, DC 20554

Ref: WHLE 106.3 Low Power FM Renewal

To whom it may concern,
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Please accept this letter as written notification that the Fellowship of Holy Hip Hop Inc. is voluntarily
opting not to renew the license for lower power FM frequency, WHLE 106.3, as a consequence of signal

interference.

We are opting to place WHILE 106.3 under the care of the FCC. Thank you for enabling Fellowship of

Holy Hip Hop, Inc. to operate as a broadcaster.

Yours

Eddie Velez
President
Fellowship of Holy Hip Hop, Inc.

5258 Winding Stream Court, Stone Mountain, Georgia 30088
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